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 A NOTE FROM PAIGE
I  AM SO SORRY FOR NOT GETTING AN APRIL
NEWSLETTER OUT.  IT  CAME AND WENT IN WHAT
SEEMED LIKE A WEEK.  

I  HAVE ENJOYED CREATING THE NEWSLETTERS
EACH MONTH AND HOPE THEY HAVE BEEN
HELPFUL TO YOU.  IF  YOU HAVE ANY IDEAS OF
THINGS YOU'D L IKE TO SEE MORE OF IN THE
NEWSLETTERS ,  PLEASE LET ME KNOW. 

I  RAN OUT OF ROOM ON THE EVENTS PAGE SO
WANTED TO MAKE MENTION OF THE P INE RIDGE
CAMP.  MANY OF THE YOUTH HAVE ALREADY
APPLIED OR EXPRESSED INTEREST IN GOING.
PLEASE SEE THE P INE RIDGE BIBLE CAMP WEBSITE
TO SEE THE CAMP DATES AND APPLICATIONS.
RONDA TEES IS  A GOOD PERSON TO CONTACT IF
YOU WANT MORE INFO. SHE HAS GONE BEFORE
AND WILL BE RETURNING THIS YEAR.  
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1 PETER

After most of the year in Ephesians we have
jumped into the letter 1 Peter. It has so far been a
great follow up to Ephesians. Now that we have
studied our identity in Christ and how to stand firm
in our faith in a wavering society, we are taking it a
step further and seeing other practical ways to live
out the holiness we are called to. 

SUMMER GIRLS STUDY
Many of the girls have expressed interest in
continuing to meet together regularly through the
Summer. While I am still not sure exactly what this
will look like or what we will be studying together, I
think it is a great idea to stay connected through
discipleship when all the things like youth group,
sunday school, school, and other bible studies stop.
It will likely be a 6 week study over the course of
8-10 weeks to allow for as much flexibility as
possible. Stay tuned for more information. 
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MARCH
WHAT, WHEN, & WHERE 
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YOUTH GROUP
GAMES & DEVO 
7-9PM @ MANOR

WOMEN'S EVENT - May 13th
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS

We will be providing refreshments and child care for a women's
event at our church on May 13th. Please keep an eye on your
emails and church announcements for more information to come. 

YOUTH GROUP
GAMES & DEVO 
 7-9PM@MANOR




YOUTH GROUP
GAMES & DEVO 

 7-9PM @ MANOR

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
BREAKFAST -  9AM @MANOR




Sunday School & Youth Group
Each Sunday we have breakfast starting at 9am with our lesson
starting around 9:20/9:30. Youth Group is on Wednesday nights at
Manor from 7-9pm unless otherwise specified in the column to the
right or in a text from Paige. 

We are always thankful for snacks on Wednesday nights and for
any volunteers that would like to make and join us for breakfast
on Sunday mornings. Just contact Kolton to get on the breakfast
schedule or Paige to get on the Wednesday night snack schedule. SUNDAY SCHOOL 

BREAKFAST -  9AM @MANOR

YOUTH GROUP
GAMES & DEVO 
7-9PM @ MANOR

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
BREAKFAST -  9AM @MANOR

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
BREAKFAST -  9AM @MANOR

WOMEN'S EVENT
MANOR CHURCH 

 MORNING -  T IME TBD

LAST SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST
MAY 28TH -  FEED THE CHILDREN! !  

Every week this year we have had breakfast for Sunday School.
And every week all the younger classes look longingly as their
mouths water for the pancakes, sausage, french toast, cinnamon
buns, egg scramble and many other deliciousness people have
made for us throughout the year. 

On the 28th, we will be feeding the other children's sunday school
classes breakfast. There will be a sign up sheet in the youth room.  
or with Paige. Please sign up to bring something on the list or if
you have something else in mind, tell Paige. 

The list will look something like this:

Sausages (Cooked)
Cinnamon Buns
Muffins
Fruit
Orange Juice
Apple Juice

YOUTH GROUP
GAMES & DEVO 
7-9PM @ MANOR



MANOR GOSPEL YOUTH PAGE 04

COMUNICATIONS
CONNECT WITH US

This newsletter will go out Monthly to help you know what is
happening in Youth group and to give you an outline of the
upcoming events and locations of youth group. 

If you are not on the texting chain Paige recently created to
receive any changes to those plans, or if you prefer a different
form of communication for those changes, please let Paige know
by phone. Text is best on weekdays, but phone calls are fine too.
It just may take me longer to call you back if I'm working.

 Kolton Mueller
403 .559 .4642

KOLTONMUE@GMAIL .COM

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please give us a call.
We love hearing from the youth throughout the week. They are
welcome to text, call, or email us at anytime. 

If parents would like to get to know us more, we are all open to
coffee or a meal together with you. If this is something you are
interested in, please connect with us so we can make
arrangements to fellowship with your families.

 Garth Poulsen
587 .321 .5778

PLANEFARMER6@GMAIL .COM

 Paige Mueller
403 .412 .4163

KPAIGEMUELLER@GMAIL .COM

PRAYER
Please continue praying for our ministry. For each student and for
our leaders. As we are learning, prayer is not just a tool or a habit.
It is a vital part of our relationship with the Holy Spirit. 

Let's keep our farmers in prayer as they begin the Seeding season.
Pray for safety and for good rain when needed. 

Please keep Josiah and his family in your prayers. Josiah will be
leaving Three Hills for a time. Pray for his protection and for his
heart as I am sure he will be missing his family. 

Pray for Moriah. She will be leaving for her trip to the Yukon very
soon. Pray for her heart as she prepares to go and pray for the
people she will interact with. May God go before their team,
preparing the hearts and ears of those they will encounter. 



New Year Bring Your Bible Challenge
We will continue the entries for bringing your bible and
notebooks to Youth. However, you will only get ONE entry if you
bring BOTH your bible and a notebook. Then a SECOND entry if
you actually take notes and show us at the end of class. If any of
the leaders forget their bible or notebook, every Youth in
attendance gets ONE entry into the draw. Winner will be drawn
the weekend of Manor family camp in June.
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Last Year's Bring Your Bible Challenge
In the Fall we challenged the Youth to bring their notebooks and
bibles to Sunday School and Youth group. We believe its
important to be engaged in the lessons and devotions in the same
bible/notebook you may be using at home to increase familiarity
with the scriptures. Each Sunday & Wednesday, we wrote down
everyone who brought their bibles and notebooks which gave the
youth entries into a draw for a $200 gift card. We drew the name
at the Christmas party CONGRATULATIONS BENNETT TEES!!! Now
in the New Year, we want to up the challenge a bit more..... 
                                     

Memory Verse Challenge
The memory verse  challenge is coming to an end!!! 

Please start saying your verses to one of the leaders over the
course of May. 

MAY 31st WILL BE THE LAST DAY YOU CAN EARN PIES!!!

We encourage you to memorize all the Key Verses on the right by
the end of March! You can memorize the verses in any version,
just bring that version to us as you recite them to one of the
youth leaders. For a little extra motivation, for every key passage
you memorize you will earn a pie to put in a youth leaders face!
So memorize 2 get two pies, memorize all 6 get 6 pies! 

Key Verses to Memorize

EPHESIANS 1 :7 - 10

EPHESIANS 5 :6-14





EPHESIANS 3 :8-12

EPHESIANS 2 :8-10

EPHESIANS 4 : 1 -7

EPHESIANS 6 : 10-20





 DECEMBER WINNER
BENNETT TEES

 JUNE 2023 WINNER
THIS COULD BE YOURS

$200

$200


